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EAST MELBOURNE VIC 3002 
Development.Approvals@delwp.vic.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Michael, 
 

LETTER OF ADVICE 
 
CFA advises that the letter issued by CFA on the 17th of April 2023, regarding proposed 
amendments to the conditions for the planning permits PA2001063-1 (Latrobe); PA2001064-
1 (Baw Baw); and PA2001066-1 (South Gippsland) for the Delburn Wind Farm contained a 
typographical error in the following sentence: 
 
“CFA has objection to the proposed planning permit amendment.” 
 
This sentence was intended to read: 
 
“CFA has no objection to the proposed planning permit amendment”. 
 
CFA has since re-confirmed that we have no objections to the proposed planning permit 
amendment in a letter to the Department of Transport and Planning dated 23rd August 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Matt Allen 
Specialist Risk and Fire Safety Manager 
Delegated Officer 
Fire Risk, Research and Community Preparedness  
CFA Headquarters Burwood 
 
 
 
cc.  Peter Marriott, OSMI Australia 

petermarriott@osmi.com.au  


